
 

 

Contact: Sabrina LoPiccolo | O: 619.400.2454 | C: 619.929.9277 | E: slopicco@san.org 

 
Alaska Airlines to Add New Nonstops to D.C., Eugene, 

and Tampa from San Diego International Airport 
 

SAN DIEGO – January 30, 2023 – Alaska Airlines has announced it will offer daily nonstop flights 
between San Diego International Airport (SAN) and Washington, D.C. via Washington Dulles 
International Airport (IAD) and daily nonstop flights between SAN and Eugene, Ore. via Eugene Airport 
(EUG) starting June 15. The airline will offer seasonal nonstop service between SAN and Tampa, Fla. via 
Tampa International Airport (TPA) beginning October 5. Flights to Tampa will operate daily, representing 
the only service between the two cities. 
 
“The announcement of new destinations on Alaska Airlines is a great way to start the year,” said 
Kimberly Becker, San Diego County Regional Airport Authority President & CEO. “Our community 
benefits from the addition of flights to the East Coast and Pacific Northwest. We thank Alaska Airlines 
for the addition of these routes and their continued partnership at SAN.” 
 
With the new routes, Alaska Airlines will serve 35 nonstop destinations from San Diego International 
Airport. To view schedules, fares, and flight times, please visit alaskaair.com. 
 
ABOUT SAN DIEGO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (SAN) 
Owned and operated by San Diego County Regional Airport Authority (Airport Authority), San Diego 
International Airport (SAN) is one of the busiest single-runway commercial service airports in the world 
and the third-busiest airport in California. SAN contributes nearly $12 billion in economic activity for the 
region by connecting the world to San Diego and San Diego to the world. In November 2021, the Airport 
Authority began construction on the New T1 which includes the replacement of the current Terminal 1, 
improvements to the airfield, improved transportation connectivity to the airport, and a new 
administration building. The New T1 program’s total project budget is $3.4 billion and is estimated to 
create between 15,000 to 20,000 construction-related jobs. For more information about the New T1 
please visit newt1.com. For more information about SAN please visit san.org. 

 
### 

mailto:slopicco@san.org
http://www.alaskaair.com/
http://www.san.org/
http://www.alaskaair.com/
http://www.san.org/
http://www.san.org/
http://www.newt1.com/
http://www.newt1.com/
http://www.san.org/

